
BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP DDA  

SPECIAL MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 8, 2021 

 

Chairman Kurt Kiessling cancelled the September 8, 2021 Special Meeting of the Birch Run Township 

DDA due to a lack of quorum.  Board members present were Chairman Kurt Kiessling, Jim Totten, Paul 

Glantz and Jim Garno.  Board members absent were Ray Letterman, Don Morse, Cathy Konieczny, and 

Kurt Kendziorski.  Zero people were in the audience.  Also present were Treasurer Karen Parlberg; DPW 

Supervisor Brad Thomas; Fire Chief Dave Matzke; and Engineer Lou Flory of OHM. 

 

 

 

       

Respectfully submitted by: 

Corey Trinklein, DDA Secretary 

 

Approved:  _______________________ 


